
NAMING RIGHTS*: Businesses, families,
& individuals are invited to purchase the
naming rights to a specific space in the
school. We will assist your company,
corporation, or family with the purchase of
the signage of each named space.

LEGACY BUILDERS: Celebrate your time 
here at Morrin School, your family's legacy     
in the area, or make a special donation 
"In Memory Of" a loved one. 
The acknowledgement of these contributions
will be displayed permanently in the 
new school.

Please note that donations of $1 - $499 will
receive an official 'FMSC Certificate' in
recognition of your support.

C O N T A C T  U S
FRIENDS OF MORRIN SCHOOL COUNCIL

PO BOX 10   Morrin, AB   T0J 2B0
friendsofmss@gmail.com

www.friendsofmorrinschoolcouncil.com

Building It Better — Together

MORRIN SCHOOL
ENHANCEMENT

PROJECT
- gwen hampton, trustee, prairie land school division

Together We Achieve The Extraordinary

Our Naming & Legacy Campaign offers
community members, local businesses, &
alumni the opportunity to be recognized
for their generosity within the new
Morrin School building.

*Naming Rights: Available spaces to purchase are
subject to change, based on availability & final design.
Sold on a first come, first served basis.

* Sold as of July 6, 2023. Please check our website
for the most up-to-date room availability.



AGRICULTURE FOR EDUCATION
Campaign

ONLINE RAFFLE & LIVE AUCTION (LIVESTOCK SALES), 
& PLEDGE FOR BUSHELS (HARVESTED INCOME)

Community Fundraising Initiatives
SPECIAL EVENTS PROVIDING OPPORTUNITY FOR THE

COMMUNITY AT LARGE TO GATHER & INVEST.

Grants & Other Funding 
Opportunities

FRIENDS OF MORRIN SCHOOL COUNCIL 
IS DEDICATED TO PROVIDING OUR

STUDENTS AND COMMUNITIES WITH AN
OPTIMAL LEARNING, RECREATIONAL, AND
ENGAGEMENT SPACE. FMSC IS COMMITTED

TO UTILIZING THE RESOURCES OF 
MORRIN AND ITS SURROUNDING

COMMUNITIES TO PROVIDE FINANCIAL
SUPPORT FOR THE ENHANCEMENT OF THE

MORRIN SCHOOL REBUILD.

We have a once in a lifetime opportunity to create a facility that will engage students, staff,
and community members to pursue multi-generational learning, wellness, and
collaboration. A project such as this will guarantee the sustainability of our school and
surrounding communities.   

Building Four Walls With Tomorrow Inside

our enhancement priorities

E N H A N C E M E N T
F U N D R A I S I N G  D E T A I L S

OUR MISSION - don yavis, principal, morrin school

1 2 3
NAMING & LEGACY Campaign

NAMING RIGHTS & LEGACY BUILDERS 
(SEE REVERSE)

INVESTMENT OF TIME AND RESEARCH IN 
APPLYING FOR APPLICABLE GRANTS.

ENGAGE THE
COMMUNITY

INSPIRE LEARNING
AND LITERACY

PROMOTE
INCLUSIVITY

Our Enhancement Priorities were determined by our membership through a series of
surveys, with the needs of our students, families, school staff, and communities in mind.

Increasing the space for
seating for sporting events,

arts & cultural activities, and
more. As an added bonus,

when the bleachers are
folded aside, the additional
floor space can be used for a

variety of school and
community events or

activities.



Includes the addition of 
100 m² of 'Gym Floor' to

accommodate bleachers
with a 150 seat capacity.

Enriching the learning of
scholars of all ages, while

extending literary services
to the community.



Includes an increase in the
library's footprint from 80

m² to 120 m², with the hope
that the school will be able

to extend and offer all of
the communities a

beautiful library.



Increasing the educational
space within the school will

allow us to enhance learning
opportunities for students,

enhance programs and
facilities needed for those
with complex needs, and

make all space available to
community members, local

businesses, and more.



Includes an increase of 
65 m² to augment classroom,

educational, 
or storage space.



* Sold as of July 6, 2023. 
Please check our website for the most up-to-date room availability.
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Prairie Land Public School Division has obtained approval
from the provincial government to leave our existing

gymnasium out of the demolition of our old school. Once
our new school is complete, Prairie Land will transfer

ownership of the gymnasium and property to Friends of
Morrin School Council. In addition, after the ownership

transfer is complete, Prairie Land Public School Division
has committed to lease and operate the building, and to

contribute significant funds & in-kind labour to assist with
the re-purposing of the building into a hub for health &

wellness and trades education for the entire community.

'The Hub' will provide an amazing space for our students
& residents to connect with one another.  The space will

promote an active lifestyle for people of all ages, right
here in our community.  We have many local artists,

farmers, tradespeople, etc. in our rural community who
have already volunteered to run school & community

programs in every area of 'The Hub'.
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